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Past NASIG  

Conference Proceedings  

Now Freely Available 

Leigh Ann DePope, NASIG Publicist 

NASIG is pleased to announce that the past volumes of 

the Conference Proceedings in Serials Librarian are now 

freely available on the Taylor & Francis website. Future 

issues of the Conference Proceedings will be available 

by open access after a six-month embargo. 

NASIG worked closely with Taylor & Francis to bring 

about this change. We support open access publishing 

and are excited to be making this step. 

http://www.tandfonline.com/toc/wser20/current

